Company Name:

Barry Lambe Craftsman Decorator

Primary Trade:

Painters & Decorators

Distance from you:

0.00Miles

Contact Name:

Barry Lambe

Full Address:

11 Harmans Water Road
Bracknell

Postcode:

RG12 9PR

Contact Telephone:

01344 41 12 69

Contact Email:

barryjlambe@gmail.com

Contact Fax:

Company Website:

http://www.barrylambedecorator.co.uk

Company Number:

Contact Mobile:

07766 601131

Comments:
Location map:

Services Provided:
Painters & Decorators
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Traders Overall Rating:

Number of reviews:

10 Points

11

Customer Service
Quality of Work/Service
Punctuality / Efficiency / Time Taken

Comments from consumers who have used this trader
20-Jun-2018
01-Jun-2018

Mr Lambe is very polite and helpful and does excellent
work.

11-Aug-2017

Barry is thoroughly professional. His passion for his
work is very clear and is carried out to an exemplary
standard. In addition he is very personable and a
pleasure to be around.

11-Aug-2017

Barry painted lounge to dining room and woodwork of
stairs. Price quoted was correct. After Barry had
painted I had new stair carpet fitted so parts of wood
were now unpainted, Barry came back and painted
these parts free of charge. Very reliable and tidy.

10-Aug-2017

We used Barry (together with Ian Griffin) recently for
all our exterior paintwork, plus a couple of rooms
indoors. He is professional, friendly, conscientious,
trustworthy, and extremely good at what he does. The
attention to detail, thoroughness of the preparation,
and up-to-date knowledge of paint and related
products, is second to none. Not necessarily the
cheapest, or the quickest, but if you want the best
possible end product, then look no further. We have
already arranged to have him back later this year to do
the remaining internal rooms.

21-Sep-2016

Superb craftsman who takes a real pride in the quality
of his work.

22-Jun-2016

Barry did an amazing job. I am having him back to
decorate the hallway

17-May-2016

Barry is an excellent craftsman decorator. He's
trustworthy, honest and I wouldn't hesitate to
recommend him to anyone. Excellent job done, thank
you Barry.

06-Jan-2015

Mr Lambe is an extremely friendly and helpful man. His
method of work is very clean, as is his appearance.
Everything was tidy when he left.

06-Jan-2015

Very methodical and fair. Helpful in choices regarding
suitability of paint on variety of surfaces. Sympathetic
to age/era of the house. Knowledgable about most
areas of decor. Excellent work ethic and trustworthy
person.
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09-Dec-2014

High quality painting of outside our house. Barry is an
extremely careful worker and always checked if he
needed to do anything outside of the quote. (No extra
charges)
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